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The following message is the latest in an on-going series of e-mails from the PGA West 

Master Association Board, describing the Board's decisions, challenges and priorities. 

This message is being sent on behalf of the Master Association Board of Directors. 

 

REMINDER - PGA BOULEVARD PAVING 

  

We just wanted to provide a friendly reminder to all of our property owners about 

the paving work scheduled for the remainder of this week: 

  

Tuesday, May 29 - the contractor will be applying slurry seal to the outside lane of 

PGA Blvd.; the outside lanes of Arnold Palmer; all of Pete Dye Way; and portions 

of each of the four gate entrances. With the exception of Pete Dye Way, all roads 

and gates will be open and accessible; however, it is anticipated that Pete Dye 

Way will be closed to all traffic between the hours of 7:00 AM and 1:00 PM. 

  

http://pgawest-ma.com/


Wednesday, May 30 - the contractor will be applying slurry seal to the inside lane 

of PGA Blvd; the inside lanes of Arnold Palmer; and the remaining portions of 

each gate entrance. All roads and gates will be open and accessible. 

  

Members may encounter modest delays at each gate while the slurry seal is being 

applied. 

  

We apologize for any inconvenience ! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

PGA West Master Association 

Board of Directors 
 

 


